Peg Corbett

2 e )
From: maormaor
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 12:49 PM
To: pcorbett@keywestcity.com
Subject: 1202 17th ter
Hi peg,

I spoke to Chris wardlow today the name of his company is Wardlow Building Group Inc . He will be in the
city next week to pull a master permit and take care of all the issues. Thank you for your help and let me know

if you need anything else.

Sincerely ,
Maor kainan
305-896-1676



